
 
 
 
 
      October 3, 2005 
 
 
Mr. George Wright 
Law Enforcement Review Agency 
420 - 155 Carlton Street 
Winnipeg (MB) R3C 3H8 
 
Dear Mr. Wright: 
 
 Re: LERA COMPLAINT NO. 6201 
  B. W. 
 
 Enclosed you will find copy of letter received via facsimile on September 29, 
2005 from Mr. B. W. in which he indicates that he wishes to withdraw his application for 
a judicial review of the above noted complaint. 
 
 Counsel appeared before me on September 29th at 2 p.m. at which time they were 
advised of Mr. W.’s decision to withdraw his application. 
 
 Accordingly, this matter is dismissed and the court file is now closed. 
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
      Judge Robert Kopstein 
/mb 
Encl. 1 
cc: Chief Ewatski 
cc: Kim Carswell 
cc: S. Boyd 
cc: P. McKenna 
 

Note: For the purposes of distribution, personal information has been removed by the Commissioner. 


